FEDERATION POLONAISE DE L'AUTOMOBILISME
ET DU MOTOCYCLISME

SP/26/2022

Warsaw, 14t of March 2022

Mr Leonid Kostyuchenko

FAU President

Dear Mr. President,

On behalf of the PZM members and myself, we express our solidarity with the FAU members
and all the Ukrainian people who have suffered military aggression from the Russian
Federation and the Republic of Belarus.

Republic of Poland and the members of our organization provide comprehensive solidarity
assistance to the people of Ukraine in their fight against the aggressors.

Given the long-standing friendship between Poland and Ukraine, as well as PZM and FAU,
we are grateful for the appeal and ready to provide an contact person for the coordination
of humanitarian aid of European FIA clubs for Ukraine and FAU members.

We appoint Mr. Adam Sobieraj (tel. +48 885581 924, e-mail help4ukraine@pzm.pl)
responsible for coordinating contacts with European FIA clubs. Please inform the FAU
coordinator about the need for effective interaction.

For our part, we will also inform the FIA about the establishment of contact person, including
disseminating this information to all FIA members.

Best regards

Michal Sikora
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